
Annual Report to Parents
Have Your Say

Please join us on Tuesday 23rd  at 3.30p.m. 
Our current format used for annual reports has 
been used for a number of years and could do 
with updating. As part of this process we would 

like to invite you to Have Your Say regarding our 
ideas for a new report.

Please contact the office if you are able to attend.
Unfortunately as teaching staff are involved in this 

meeting there will not be childcare available.
Best wishes,

Belinda Athey - Headteacher.


